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{ A Note from the President:z 
 

Dear Ladies, 
 Fall is here and itõs getting cold. Just the kind of weather 
we need to pull out the quilts. It is also the time of year when we 
are all very busy. We as a board have spent a lot of time 
organizing your guild and getting it running. We need a little of 
your time. There are still several positions we need to fill. Some of 
them take very little time and can be done at the general meeting. 
There will be chances to sign up at the November general meeting.  
  Thanks for your support. 

   Susan Stokes, 
President  
 

{ November Meeting: “Don’t You Dare Judge My Quilt”z 
 
Our speaker this month is Sally McKibben, a quilt judge, will 
be helping us explore those mythical, smoky back rooms of 
quilt judging. She will be explaining to us all the criteria 
used in evaluating a quilt so that you can better evaluate 
your own wor k and reach an even higher level of 
satisfaction. We will have an actual judging for 
approximately six quilts. Please contact Phyllis Campbell at 
714-821-6967 or email quiltnphyl@zippnet.net  if you would 
like your quilt included. Quilts can be any size as long as 
they can be held up without touching the floor. All quilts 
will be kept anonymous. You will not be up front with your 
work. All critiquing is constructive and is not negative.  
 
We will as usual have the Opportunity Basket where you 
can buy 5 tickets for $1.00 for a chance to win. 
We will also be having a Brown Bag 
Auction.  

{ Upcoming Meetings:z 
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December:   Ornament Exchange and Pot Luck Dinner (more info on page 3) 
January:   We will be having a speaker from Cozy Cottage. 
February:   Jean Marie from Bunny Hutch will come and 
speak about Chenille.   

 

{ Block of the Month: Christmas Treesz 
 

Donôt forget!!! They are due at the November general 

meeting if you would like to be entered for a chance to win 

a set on the Christmas Tree Blocks 

 

{ Name Tags:z 
 

Donôt you wonder who youôre talking to or sitting next to and 

feel uncomfortable asking? In a womanôs busy life- how the heck 

do you suppose weôre supposed to remember our own names- 

let alone 50+ more? Weôd like to make that easier! If 

everyone would wear nametags, our memory problem would be solved! You can make them any 

design you wantðlook around the guild and youôll see several variations. Youôll notice as you 

come in that there are stick-on nametags for guests, and for members that forget, they are 

available for 25 cents. 

 

{ Birthdays:z 
 

If your birthday fall in November, Happy Birthday! You also have the privilege of bringing 

refreshments for our November Meeting. Be creative, cookies and candies are not a must, you 

can also bring fruit, crackers and beverages. All refreshment donations are greatly appreciated. 

 

November Birthdays: 

Theresa Craig (4
th
), Carolyn Redmond (4

th
) 

 

If your Birthday is also in November and you were not mentioned 

above, Happy Birthday, and we are sorry that your name did not 

make it into the newsletter. Please check with Charlotte Hansen or 

drop a note in the suggestion box, to make sure we have your 

correct birthday. 

 

{ Red Cross Kits:z 
 

Thank you to all those that came to help prepare the kits for Red Cross. We turned in 10 newborn 

kits, 12 hygiene kits and miscellaneous first aid supplies. 

{ Hey Look at This:z 
 

Charlotte Hansen has a quilting projectðshe is requesting 12 ½ inch squares of Red, White and 

Blue fabric. They can also be plain with a hero note, scripture, or just patterned fabric. These 



squares will be sent to a center in Illinois to be assembled into quilts for returning Marines from 

Iraq.  

 

 There are three ways to help 

1) 12 ½ inch squares 

2) Red, White and Blue scraps 

3) Help in assembling contributed fabric 

 

Please bring donations to November Meetingðthank you! 

 

{ Upcoming Meetings continued…z 
December… Ornament exchange, so start looking for patterns now.   

The ornament may be quilted by hand or machine, crocheted, knitted, or painted to look like a 

quilt, or in some other way quilt-related.  It must be handmade by the person participating in the 

exchange. 

There are some cute ideas online at: 

 

http://www.make-stuff.com/projects/quiltball.html 

http://www.kreinik.com/HTML/freebies/free_crazy_qlt_ornament.htm 

http://www.craftycollege.com/webofangels/shaw.htm 

http://www.quiltwoman.com/QW_Nor/QW_Nor_Heart_Ornament.htm 

http://www.quiltwoman.com/QW_Nor/QW_Nor_WovBask.htm 

http://www.quiltwoman.com/QW_Nor/QW_Nor_WovBask.htm 

http://quiltsville.com/Ornaments/ornaments1.htm 

 

Well, that's enough to get you started.  You can do your own search if you want more. 

 

Pot Luck: If your last name falls between Aguilar and Craig then you are bringing a main dish,  

between Das and Loya you need to bring  a dessert, between Mac Rill and Satterthwaite you are 

to bring a side dish, between Savage and Zieres bring some beverages. PLEASE be sure to bring 

serving utensils for all dishes that you bring and to put your name on all dishes and serving 

utensils.  

 

 The Guild will be providing napkins, plates, and utensils.  

 

Attention: The library will not be open to check out books; however we 

will be accepting returns. 

 
 

 

{ Sew so Late at Monarch Fabricsz 
 

Pat Loya has graciously agreed to open her shop to our guild on the second Saturday of the 

month from 6pm until 12 midnight for a Sew-so-Late session. There is a maximum of 15 

participants, so please let Phyllis Campbell know if you will be attending. Thank you Pat. 

 

http://www.make-stuff.com/projects/quiltball.html
http://www.kreinik.com/HTML/freebies/free_crazy_qlt_ornament.htm
http://www.craftycollege.com/webofangels/shaw.htm
http://www.quiltwoman.com/QW_Nor/QW_Nor_Heart_Ornament.htm
http://www.quiltwoman.com/QW_Nor/QW_Nor_WovBask.htm
http://www.quiltwoman.com/QW_Nor/QW_Nor_WovBask.htm
http://quiltsville.com/Ornaments/ornaments1.htm


{ Attendance:z 
 

At our October General Meeting we had 5 new members, and 5 guests.   

 

{ Board Members:z 
 

Have you guys been wondering who in the world the board members were? Well here you go. 

 

President: Susan Stokes 

1
st
 Vice President: Phyllis Campbell 

2
nd

 Vice President:  Need Someone 

Recording Secretary: Leslie Sutherland 

Correspondence Secretary: Dell Childs 

Treasurer: Karen Raether 

Acacia Northwest Representative:  Need Someone 

Door Prizes: Nancy Healey 

Historian:  Need Someone 

Hospitality:  Jackie Jacobs, and Janice Philbrook 

Library: Ardelle Stenson 

Membership:  Charlotte Hansen 

Newsletter: Theresa and Brianna Craig 

Parliamentarian: Kit Boyd 

Quilt Show:  Need Someone 

Workshop:  Need Someone 

 

{ Friendship Groups:z 
 

Does any one know where the sign-up sheet went that was on a table at our October General 

Meeting? Please return to any board member, thank you.  

 

{ Door Prize Winners/ Donations:z 
 
Tall Mouse Fat Quarter PackðShari Barr 

Leahôs $15 gift certificateðDiane Mac Rill 

2 Timeless Treasures Christmas PanelsðMona McCormick, Karen Waterbury 

Fat Quarter Exchange WinnersðSusan Derring, Shari Barr, Betty C., Karen R., Rosemary 

Collins, Bobbie Johnson, and Mona M. 

Here is the Answer to Last month’s puzzle.  
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